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Dear NH Site Evaluation Committee, 

 

My husband and I own a home along Rt 116 in Easton.  We purchased this home in 2012.  We love 
living in Easton and appreciate the beauty and pristine environment around us.  I am writing to 
express my absolute opposition to the Northern Pass transmission project in general, and the plans 
to bury it along Rt 116 specifically.  We have concerns about how the blasting would affect the 
foundation of our home, and our well, which serves our home and our neighbors home.  We have 
decided that if this project is approved we will sell this house we love so much and move.   

 

As someone who will be directly affected by this project, I ask that you do not approve the 
application. 

 

Kind regards, 

Melissa Elander 


